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U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter from NRC (J. G. Partlow) dated September 20, 1989
(Generic Letter 89-19)
3. Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control
Desk) dated November 19, 1990 (LIC-90-0907)

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT : Automatic Steam Generator Overfill Protection at Fort Calhoun
Station (FCS)

Omaha Public Power District (OPPD) is submitting this letter to confirm that
our response to the NRC regarding implementation of an automatic steam
generator overfill protection system at FCS has been extended pending further
notification from the NRC.

On November 20, 1990, OPPD met with other members of the Combustion Engineering
Owners Group (CEOG) and the NRC staff on the proposed resolution to Generic
Letter 89-19. It is OPPD's understanding that the NRC staff present at this
meeting concluded that no response to this issue is needed, pending future NRC
decisions and directives. Therefore, this letter documents OPPD’'s withdrawal
of our commitment to supply a response to Reference 2 by January 4, 1991,

If you should have any questions, or this conclusion is inconsistent with your
understanding of the status of the issue, please contact me.

Sincerely,

o L. ke

W. G. Gates
Division Manager
Nuclear QOperations

WGG/sel

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
W. C. Walker, NRC Project Manager
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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